
 

 Christmas Concert 

 Dates for your diary 

 Attendance 

 Half Term Award Winners 

Friday 22
nd

 December 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

Monday 8
th

 January 

SCHOOL OPEN 

On behalf of all the staff at Caldmore 
Primary Academy, we hope you have a 
wonderful Christmas and a very happy 

new year. 
 

See you back in school on Monday 8th 
January 2018! 

 

You are invited to meet 
with our Parent 

Governors on Wednesday 
10th January at 9am. This 

will give you the 
opportunity to get to 
know them, ask any 

questions you may have 
and enjoy a chat over a 
cup of tea/coffee and 

biscuits! 



 

 

HALF TERM AWARD WINNERS: 
 

Ayyan, Afira, Tanim, Safaa 
Anan, Ryan, Tahira, Myra, Afnan, Sarah, Rizwan 

 
 


